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Assessment Report
● ELPAC Summative Testing is being administered statewide for the first time 

this spring. 
● Our 73 ELs were tested in February.
● K-1 tested one-on-one for all domains (Listening, Speaking, Reading, 

Writing). 
● 2nd-8th graders were tested in groups for Listening, Reading and Writing, and 

one-on-one for Speaking. 
● Four ELPAC-trained examiners: Julie Romero (EL Coordinator), Adriana 

Morris (EL Instructional Aide), Kristi Peterson and Amy Keller (substitute 
teachers)



EL Parent Involvement
DELAC: District English Learner Advisory Committee
● As 90% of our ELs speak Spanish, we conduct our DELAC meetings in 

Spanish.
● We meet 5-6 times per year, to go over district policy and programs, 

especially those related to ELs. Parents review the annual LCAP and 
complete parent surveys.

● Family Learning Activities

EL Parent Volunteers
● Over the past 3-4 years, we have seen an increase in 

parent involvement in classrooms, and in school-wide 
events (Harvest Day, Harvest Night, Art Day, 
Cinco de Mayo).



EL Parent Trainings
Mano-a-Mano
● Conducted in Spanish by Dr. Beatriz Villarreal
● 2015, 2017- 8 weeks of parent education on various topics: Academic Success, 

Discipline, Communication, Drugs / Alcohol, Gangs, Violence, Self-Esteem
● 2018- 4 weeks: Education, Mental Health / Emotional Intelligence, Internet 

Dangers, Values
● Graduation 
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Latino Family Literacy Project
● Conducted in Spanish by Julie Romero
● 2017- 6 weeks of “Family Stories” lessons
● Each lesson contained: 1)a culturally relevant read-aloud book, 2)a 

family book activity, 3)an English lesson
● Final night included each partici-

pant sharing their family book
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After school 
EL Tutorial


